
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 6/16/2010 8:55:51 AM
To: 'Oppenheim, Richard' (rich.oppenheim@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Institute of Public Utilities—Grad. Assist.—Resume

Richard - I'm back in the office. Here is the material originally sent to me.

From: Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, June 09, 2010 10:12 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Institute of Public Utilities—Grad. Assist.-Resume

Hi Mr. Cherry,

At the most recent IPU Board Meeting I introduced myself as Jan's graduating Graduate 
Researcher and afterward you gave me your card. I am currently on the job hunt and just 
wanted to pass along my information (see attached). Let me know if you would like me to 
send along anything else and have a great day!

With Regards,
Redacted MPP
Graduate Researcher, 
Institute of Public Utilities
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